
Changes in your child's health status should be reported to the nurse 

immediately so that we will be able to care for your child accordingly. This 

may include new medications, allergies, surgery, serious accidents, or any 

health condition that may affect your child's school performance. 

Information regarding your child's health will only be shared with those 

school personnel who have a legitimate need to know. 


